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I encourage legislators to support the resolution to amend the Maine state constitution 
to protect personal reproductive autonomy. This legislation will send the message that
Maine values reproductive autonomy when the right is being compromised in so 
many states in our country. Reproductive autonomy is a fundamental right and let's 
make sure that's the case for Mainers going forward indefinitely. Thank you for your 
consideration,


